
 
Don’t Wait Until Back to School Time 

for Back to School Shots! 

The next school year will be here before you know it, so skip the 
back to school rush and come see us during summer break! Tri-
County Health Department has appointments and walk-in clinics 

all summer long for school-required and recommended 
vaccines. We even have clinics on Saturdays! Even students that 
are up-to-date on vaccines may need additional vaccines before 

kindergarten and sixth grade, and you don’t need to wait until 
school starts to get them! Not sure if  your child needs 

vaccines? Call your child’s regular health care provider or call 
the Tri-County Immunization Line at 303-451-0123 to ask about 

your child’s record or to schedule an appointment. 

 

Tri-County Health Department Has 

Immunization Clinics in Aurora, Westminster, 

Castle Rock, Lone Tree, and Englewood 

 
 All required and recommended immunizations available at 

low or no cost for uninsured or underinsured children and 
adults 

 Medicaid, CHP+, and Medicare accepted 

 Most private insurance plans accepted – please bring your 
insurance card to every visit 

 Kaiser insurance not accepted  
 

Immunization Hotline 

303-451-0123 
 

Bring your immunization record with you to every visit 

 

 


